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Dear Ms.To

The Commillee on Graduate Study in Fisheries and Allied Aquacultures has contacted the Graduate School conceming your application for
admission. I am in agre,:ment with their recommendation and would like to congratulate you on your admission to Auburn University in the
Master's prograrn. This admission is dependent on the successful completion ofyour baccalaureate degree. Your classification at Aubum will be
Master and your curriculum will be Fisheries and Allied Aquacultures. This ofler of admission will extend tbr one year beyond Spring20l4; the
term for which you have applied.

At Aubum lJniversity students register for classes using "tiger l" in AU Access at www.auburn.edu by clicking on 'Students'. A schedule of
coursesfor1,ourtermofentryisalsoavailablethrough"tiger1". YourAUstudentID("BannerID")is903634277 andyourusernameis
VPT000I. Please visit http://www.auburn.edu/activate to activate your AU Access account. Once your account has been activated, you will have

access to TigerMail. your Auburn e-mail account, and tigeri, Auburn's student web portal. Ifyour address or e-mail information has changed

since you applied. please send an e-mail containing your reference number and the updated information to gradadm@auburn.edu.

I strongly recommend that you contact Dr. D. Allen Davis , your advisor. prior to registering and for answers to any questions you might have
about your g,raduate career at Auburn. The e-mail address is davisda@auburn.edu . According to university policy, no new student can r,Jgister
for courses until a completed Medical lnformation Form ( https://cws.aubum.edr-r/aumc/Students.aspx ) is on file at the Auburn University
Medical Clinic. Departments may require distance education students to satisry these medical requirements. Students pursing distance education
graduatedellrees(unlessretl;iredbythedepartrnent)areexempt-iomtlresemedical requirements International students,willbecnrolledand
billcd fbr,nandatc'r inlernartonai sludcnthealth insurar:ee uporr a.rrivai. i)omesiic students with assistalrtships are auromatically trrlled and
enrolled in tlre insurance progranl. I'lease go to grad.aul-)urn.edr/insurance,

Answers to questions about graduate work, including specific regulations, are availabl e in the Auburn University Bullellz, which is available on
the web at uww.aubunr.edu,/bulletin. Early in your graduate c.reer you will need to identifu a major professor and committee to supervisg your
program at Auburn.

E-mail is considered an official medium for communicating with students. All students are responsible for checking their Aubum University
issued e-mail account in a timely fashion and on a regular basis. The oft'icial e-mail system for students is identified by user@auburn.edu and can

be accessed via TigerMail, pine. or any other IMAP type client.

I hope that you find your graduate work at Auburn challenging and rewarding, Please do not hesitate in calling on us should you feel that I or any

of my staffmay be of assistance to you. You may reach us via e-mail at gradadm@auburn.edu.
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